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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that OHA does not have to use ALJs from the OAH for contested case
hearings involving the Oregon State Hospital. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Provides that the Oregon Health Authority is not required to use administrative law judges from the
Office of Administrative Hearings for contested case hearings involving the Oregon State Hospital.
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